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US 92 (Hillsborough Ave) Highway Lighting Improvements from 56th Street to I-4
445554-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Highway

Lighting
Phase Completed
Limits from 56th St. to

I-4
Project Start November 15,

2021
Length 1.5 miles
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Hillsborough

Ave
US 92

Construction
Cost

$755,204.35

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2022

Contractor Highway Safety
Devices, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Anna Geismar
  813-975-3553
  Anna.Geismar@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed on Friday, May 6, 2022. 

This project replaced and installed new highway lighting along the
US 92 (Hillsborough Avenue) corridor from 56th Street to I-4 in
Hillsborough County.  

Construction is expected to finish summer of 2022. 


